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 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

Artists of the Week! 
Blake –  

Browne – Dylan, Ethan and Amelia 
Donaldson – Miles, Rowling – Rosie and Emma 

 

This Week In School… 
 

Year 3 – have been working hard on comparing and ordering unit and non-unit fractions.  In 

English, they have started reading a new book, The Lion and the Unicorn and other Hairy Tales, 

and have begun writing their own 'Just So' stories. 

Year 4 – have been looking at converting measurements in Maths, they have been converting 

millimetres into centimetres and centimetres to kilometres! In English, they have been introduced 

to their new Power of Reading book, The Miraculous Journey Of Edward Tulane. 

Year 5 – have started measuring and drawing angles which has been quite challenging for year 5. 

In English this week, they have designed and planned a leaflet on Disneyworld. In Geography, they 

are learning how to use an atlas and discover the world around us. 

Year 6 – have been starting their final preparations for the SATs in just a few week’s time.  They 

have been looking at various aspects of maths and did their first 'Walking Talking Mock’ test in 

reading, which talks the children through how to answer specific types of question. 

 

 
 
 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.’ 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

94.8% 

Rowling 

25/30 

! ! 

Don’t forget we are a nut free school 

as we have children who have 

allergies!  
 

 

(let’s leave them for the squirrels) 

 

 
20th April 2018 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 96% 99% 94% 96% 98% 99% 90% 96% 
Lates 7 4 5 3 3 7 2 3 

Well done Blake Class! 

! 

 

Kipling! 

New 
Attendance 
Procedures 

We would like 
to make you 
aware of the 
new school 

procedure for 
children who 

have 
unexplained 

absences from 
school.  

There have been 
public cases in 
the past where 

schools have not 
chased up the 
reasons as to 

why children are 
off of school. It 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Browne 
Lauren and 
Lily C 

Blake 
Maximus 
and Angel 

Donaldson 
Ronnie and 
Joules 

Dahl 
John and 
Max 

Morpurgo 
Zinnia and 
Aaron 

Kipling 
Alexel and 
Nicole 

Rowling 
Rosie and 
Eva 

Rosen 
Naj and 
Jesse 

 

After School Clubs 
Please remember to pay for your 

child’s after school clubs by next week 
on your School Money account. 

Children will not be allowed to carry on 
with their club unless payment is made 

and their place may be taken by 
children on the waiting list. Reminders 
of the account passwords have been 

resent, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school if you can’t log in. 

able to log in. 
Thank you. 

 

P4C Homework 
Children have been set P4C homework this half term. You 

can find a link to our P4C leaflet here for more information 
about what P4C is and how it benefits everyone here at 

IVJS. 
 

We All Scream For Ice Cream! 
With the start of the Summer Term, we 

are selling ice creams again! 
Weather permitting, ice creams will be 
sold at the front of the school, outside 
reception. All funds made goes directly 

back to the school, helping to fund 
everything from trips to doggie treats! 

 

Enterprise Club Needs You! 
Enterprise club are arranging a craft and pre-loved book 

sale on 30th April after school.  
If you have any pre-loved books for either children or 
adults that you no longer want, please could you send 

them into us next week ready for our book sale on 
Monday 30th April. 

Why not come along and grab a bargain! 
 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
This week’s ‘Staffie’ was given to the 
teacher of the week, Miss Bryan for 

her sunny disposition and always 
being a pleasure to work with. 
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https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/p4c-at-ivjs
https://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/school-news/p4c-at-ivjs


  
 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters out this week: 
 

No Letters! 
 

Copies of school letters are 
available on our website 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

Date Event 

3rd 
May 

Donaldson Class 
Assembly, from 9am 

7th 
May 

Bank Holiday – 
School Closed 

14th 
May 

Year 6 SATs Week 

21st 
May 

Eco School Trip  

24th 
May 

Class Photos 

25th 
May 

Parents’ Coffee 
Morning, from 
8.45am 

25th 
May 

Last Day Of Half 
Term 

29th to 31st May  
Holiday Club Runs 

4th 
Jun 

INSET Day 

5th 
Jun 

Children return to 
school at 8.45am 

 

Don’t forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online.  
Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3  

or via our website. 
Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be 

 charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed 

beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at 

the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours 

will incur an extra £2 on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm. 

P4C - Question of 

the Week 

Why do we use a 

heart shape when 

it looks nothing 

like a real heart?? 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School UN Conventions For Children’s Rights 

 

This month the article from the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child is  
Article 24, ‘Every child has the right to the best possible health care.’ 

The basic needs for a child to survive are clean water, nutritious food and shelter. We in the UK have 
clean water to drink from a tap in our own home. We have supermarkets just down the road for us to 

buy healthy food and we all have a home to live in. We are very fortunate in the UK to have free 
health care for all. In many countries the health care is available but not free. In some villages around 

the world health care is not available and people and children have to travel many miles to see a 
doctor or a nurse. 

This month’s article is… 
‘Every child has the right to the best possible health. Governments must provide good quality health 
care, clean water, nutritious food and a clean environment so that children can stay healthy. Richer 

countries must help poorer countries to achieve this. 
Talk time! 

 What do we need to stay alive? 

 Does every child in the world have clean water to drink? Can we do anything to change this? 
What could we do? 

 Can you think of all the different healthy foods you eat? 

 Why is it important to have a healthy, balanced diet? 

 We are so fortunate to have amazing doctors and nurses in our hospitals and surgeries. Can 
you think of a time when you have been to the doctors or hospital? Have you ever had to 

take medicine to make you better? 
 
 

Ivertastics! 
Well done to; 

Alex, Seb, Ellie, 
Hawwa and 

Tamara! 
 

Teachers2Parents 
Parents can now download the 

Teachers2Parents app which holds a 
whole list of previous text messages, 
school information and term dates so 

you won’t miss a thing! 

 
 

 
Eco Schools In Action! 

Our Upper School Eco Warriors were in 
action again this week, helping the 
South Bucks District Environmental 

Officer to change the diffusion tubes in 
the air pollution monitor outside our 

school.  They also took part in a Council 
video on air pollution and gave their 

views about the effect this is having in 
our Village. 

 
 

 

Inter House Cricket 
We had an Interhouse Cricket Tournament this week 

where all children competed against their year groups in 
their houses. All children showed incredible sportsmanship 
and resilience when competing. Thank you to the amazing 
Year 5 Sports Leaders who helped to score, time and run 
the tournament. The overall winners where Ealing who 

have now won it twice in a row!  

 

British Values Day 
This Thursday, IVJS celebrated this term’s British Values 

Day. We focused on Law and children’s rights linking this 
with our learning about the UNICEF Rights of the Child. Our 
children explored the different Articles and linked them to 
our rights in school.  They created posters on playground 

rules, illustrated their rights on jigsaw puzzles and created 
comic strips. 

 

http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3

